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) ~ Secondly, the Secretary-General would be authorized by
the Assembly to expend the additional amounts- necessary to meet
the costs during’ther-peridd ending 31 December, 1957. These
costs are set forth in Part III of the Secretary-General's
report and will be given detailed examination by the Adminis-
trative and Budgetary Committee following the normal practice
of the United Nations. The same procedure would be &ddopted
regarding the cost estimates for the future operations of
the Force beyond 31 December, 1957. For that period the
Secretary-General would be authorized to expend, as necessary
--and I emphasize "as necessary®--an amount not exceeding
$25 million. This.figure could reasonably be expected .to
cover: the costs of maintaining the Force on its present basis
until the next session of the Assembly. In this regard, the
words ™as necessary® have speclal significance and I call the
attention of the Assembly to them. N

- The third main decision contemplated in the draft
resolution deals with the method of financing the Force. As

I have emphasized in the earlier part of my statement, the basic
principle should be that the expenses would be borne by the
Member States in accordance with the annual scale of assessments.
This principle is embodied in paragraph 4 of the draft.resolution.
The phrase "such other resources as may have become available” 'is
not without.importance, however, and should be read in con- .
Junction with the note which the Secretary-General circulated on
20 November (A/3745). It will be seen that the liabilities--
for the period ending 31 December, 1957 have been substantially
reduced owing to the contributions of special assistance--and

in this connection our warm appreciation is extended especially
to the Government of the United States. We know that further
assistance has been offered and, of course, other voluntary
contributions in the future are not excluded,

o Finally, the draft resolution requests the Administras
tive and Budgetary Committee, with the assistance of the -
Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions,
to examine, in the light of the present resolution, the cost
estimates for maintaining the Force--that is, those contained
in Part III of the Secretary-General's report. These budgetary
bodies are requested to make such recommendations as they
consider appropriate concerning the expenditures authori zed

by the resolution. This Tequest would enable the General
Assembly--and here I fall in line with your observation,

Mr. President--to avoid discussion of details and to concen-
trate on the discussion of general principles. . o

The draft resolution embodies, we think, the various
measures required to meet the needs of UNEF. In particular,
it deals with the administrative decisions listed in paragraph
111 of the Secretary-General's Teport. But the draft resolution
does more than that; it establishes a sound basis for the
continuing operation of UNEF and, together with the various
reports by the Secretary-General, lays the groundwork for the




